Dear Aungier Street Student,

My name is Jakub Polanowski and I am a final year International Business and Languages student. For the last four years, I represented my degree programme as a Class Representative in the Students’ Union and at the programme committee. During this
tenure, I gained valuable experience of how the University operates and I have reflected on what exactly needs to be changed for the betterment of us all.
This year, it is undoubtedly a positive to be back on campus for most of our lectures.
However, it is still not the exact same before COVID-19 restrictions were put in place.
Therefore, in order to go back to what was a normal college experience, I am proposing a three-point plan that I want to advocate for if elected as the next Aungier Street Officer.

1. Reducing the Library ‘Break/Cleaning’ Session from 1 Hour to 15 Minutes
2. Opening the TU Dublin SU Common Area
3. Electing a Class Representative for Every Degree Programme

I would really appreciate it if you cast your Number 1 vote for me, as I will ensure those aforementioned points are enacted and that your voice will be heard in the Students’ Union and in the University as a whole.

Yours,
 
Jakub Polanowski

